1. Home

Southern Station Newsletter - March 29, 2018

By Southern Station March 29, 2018 | 2:21 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Active shooter incidents which have occurred nationwide with the most recent tragedy at the Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School in Parkland, Florida, served as a reminder to all of us in the community regarding the importance of preparedness for these types of events. With an increase in requests from the community for training due to these types of incidents, I have included a link under the Department's website, www.sanfranciscopolice.org which provides information for review and consideration in preparation for an active shooter event. Active shooter training information can be accessed under the link: https://www.dhs.gov/active-shooter-preparedness.

Earlier this month, a Public Safety Summit was hosted by the Central Market Community Benefits District at the Strand Theater which featured a presentation by SFPD on preparation for an Active Shooter incident. Please contact Southern Station at SFPDSouthernStation@sfgov.org if you have any further questions or require any additional information.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags

Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-140

November 15, 2024 | 6:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Commercial Burglary Suspect 24-139

November 14, 2024 | 9:33 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release